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RFI (REQUEST FOR INFORMATION) FOR TACTICAL OPPORTUNITY BASED SERVICE 

DELIVERY CAPABILITY  
 

1. PTCL is seeking information from the well reputed Service provider vendors for 
Tactical opportunity-based service delivery capability for its planning and corporate 
team requirements.  

2. This Request for Information is an information gathering process in which PTCL seeks 
to collect information and opinions from the industry best service providers. This request 
for information does not constitute a Request for Proposal (RFP) or a promise to issue 
an RFP in the future.  This request for information does not commit the PTCL to contract 
for any supply or service whatsoever.  PTCL will not pay for any information or 
administrative costs incurred in response to this RFI; all costs associated with 
responding to this RFI will be solely at the interested party’s expense. However, this RFI 
and the responses provided may be used as a precursor to a procurement process.  

3. Interested party may obtain the detailed requirement documents for Tactical 
opportunity-based service delivery capability upon a formal request to undersigned in 
this RFI Notice. The proposals in response to this RFI (technical + high level costing 
comparison of intended solution), prepared in accordance with the instructions 
provided for Tactical opportunity-based service delivery capability, must be submitted 
on or before 12:00 Hours March 17, 2022. Due to prevailing situation in the country, 
online bids submission is allowed by PTCL as per following instructions: 

a. Submit password protected bids in excel or pdf format through email i.e. 
bidsubmission@ptcl.net.pk  on or before the deadline 17.03.2022 (before 1200 
hours). Bids submitted after due time and on other e-mail addresses shall not be 
considered.  

4. The PTCL will treat all responses confidentially. Proprietary information, if any, should 
be minimized and must be clearly marked. PTCL Technical representatives may or may 
not choose to meet with potential offerors. Such discussions would only be intended to 
get further clarification of potential capability to meet the requirements. 

5. The information provided in the RFI and attached documents is subject to change and 
is not binding on the PTCL. The PTCL has not made a commitment to procure any of 
the items discussed, and release of this RFI should not be construed as such a 
commitment or as authorization to incur cost for which reimbursement would be 
required or sought. All submissions become PTCL property and will not be returned.  
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